
 

Dear ___________ Community,

This is a friendly reminder; we have only one month left to get as many parents, students, teachers and 

administrators to take this year’s Speak-Up Survey.  The survey closes on December 30, 2014 so this is 

our last stretch to BE PART OF THE CONVERSATION.  By participating in Speak-Up, you join the 2.6 

million students, teachers, and parents from around the nation and the world who have spoken up 

about the needs in our learning environments. From this, DoDEA gains valuable information about key 

issues impacting your child’s education that will be used to make informed decisions.  We appreciate 

very much your willingness to share your views so that we may prepare our children in science, 

technology and to become a part of the 21st century workforce.

The online survey remains open to all teachers, students and parents; it is quick and easy to get 

involved.  To take the survey visit (URL HERE) and click the button that corresponds with your position to

begin.

Our sincerest thanks,

[PRINCIPAL SIGNATURE HERE]

Principal, [Name School]


